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Paul Foley

From: eillom [eillom@earthlink.net]
Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2013 7:50 PM
To: foley@mvcommission.org; london@mvcommission.org
Subject: Deeply Concerned

Dear Mr. Foley and Mr. London, 
 
I have had the opportunity to look at the proposed plans for a larger Stop & Shop in Vineyard Haven. And I 
must confess that I think the size and scale of the proposed Stop & Shop building would be appalling. Not to 
mention the environmental impact that it will have on our fragile waterfront. I am not opposed to Stop & Shop 
having a larger store, but perhaps this is not the appropriate location? The Vineyard has a longstanding tradition 
of pushing back with chains. In my lifetime, we've said no to Dunkin' Donuts, McDonald's, etc. And I am very 
proud to live in a place that does not have big box stores or a Gap on Main Street. Please ask Stop and Shop to 
revise or reconsider their plans. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mollie Doyle 
Chilmark, MA 
 
Mollie Doyle 
Email: eillom@earthlink.net 
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